
MANAV EKTA DIWAS 2025 
 

Sant Nirankari Mission Seattle 

Blood Donation Drive | April 19, 2025 

On April 19, 2025, the Seattle branch of Sant Nirankari Mission (SNM) came together for its 
annual blood donation drive, once again partnering with Bloodworks Northwest in this life-
saving initiative. The event was a heartfelt expression of SNM’s guiding message: “Blood 
should flow in veins, not in drains.” 

 

With seva (selfless service) at the core, SNM Seattle members participated as both donors 
and volunteers, offering their time, energy, and compassion. The turnout reflected the true 
spirit of sangat and unity—from first-time donors who overcame hesitation to long-time 
donors who returned with renewed purpose, all joined with the common goal of saving 
lives. 



 

 

Sewadal volunteers played a vital role in ensuring the event ran smoothly. They managed 
registration, extended warm hospitality, and engaged in outreach, creating a welcoming 
environment for all. Meanwhile, the skilled medical staff from Bloodworks Northwest 
ensured that each donation was handled with the utmost safety and care, giving 
participants confidence and comfort throughout the process. 

This year also marked a special milestone: since beginning our association with 
Bloodworks Northwest, several Seattle saints who donate regularly have now achieved a 



total of one gallon of blood donated each. This reflects not only dedication to seva but also 
a long-term commitment to saving lives. 

Each unit of blood donated carries the potential to save up to three lives, creating an 
impact that extends far beyond our immediate community. Through this collective effort, 
SNM Seattle not only supported critical local healthcare needs but also lived out the 
Mission’s values of Oneness, compassion, and service to humanity. 

 

We are deeply grateful to Bloodworks Northwest for their continued partnership and 
professionalism, and to every saint and community member who contributed to the 
success of this drive. With the blessings of Her Holiness Satguru Mata Sudiksha Ji Maharaj, 
we look forward to many more opportunities to serve humanity through such noble 
initiatives. 
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